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Our School Values 

Pride       Ambition        Kindness        Creativity    `Collaboration 

Dear Families of Year 4,                                                                                                                                 

 

   

We are planning a trip to The Erith Playhouse on Monday 6th November 2023.   

 

We will be walking to the Playhouse, leaving school before 9.30 and returning before our 

usual lunchtime at 12.15. As the children will return before lunch, a packed lunch is not 

required unless this is their usual lunch choice.  

 

The Playhouse has very kindly offered us a tour of the theatre where the children will have 

the opportunity to learn how a theatre works which supports our ‘All the World’s a Stage’ 

topic.  

 

Please can your child return this letter to their teacher by Monday 16th October 2023.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Mr Deacon and Mrs Caldwell 

 

  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

My child _____________________________ can / cannot (delete/circle) attend the school trip to 

Erith Playhouse on Monday 6th November 2023 

 

 

I, _______________________________ will be available to attend the school trip to The Playhouse 

as a chaperone. 
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